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Comments: Hello, by disallowing new or replacement bolts, people will incur more risk, and ultimately get hurt or
die as a result of this policy. By not allowing bolts or other fixed anchors, climbers will have to acquire additional
gear (which may have to be left behind if it gets stuck, or in an emergency) and it may be used incorrectly.
Worse, climbers may end up skipping the protection all together. At the very least, this policy will discourage the
use and exploration of our Wilderness areas. Anchors are very unobtrusive pieces of gear to provide such safety.



